
CITY OF NATIONAL CITY 
CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of National City will 
hold a Public Hearing to consider an Ordinance for Introduction regarding 
Background Checks for Commercial Cannabis Businesses.   
 
DATE OF MEETING:     Tuesday, March 15, 2022 

TIME OF MEETING:       6:00 p.m. 

LOCATION OF MEETING:   City Of National City  

1243 National City Blvd. 

National City CA 91950 

PROJECT NAME:     Commercial Cannabis  

STAFF:    Megan Gamwell    
EMAIL:    MGamwell@NationalCityCa.gov   
PHONE NUMBER:   (619) 336-4216 
 
ANY INTERESTED PERSON may review the staff report and the plans for this 
project and obtain additional information at the City of National City Planning 
Department, located in City Hall at 1243 National City Blvd., National City, CA  
91950, weekdays, 7:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. City Hall is closed every Friday.  Also by 
visiting the City’s website at www.nationalcityca.gov.  If you wish to express 
concerns in favor or against the above, you may appear in person at the above 
described meeting or submit your concerns in writing to the City Clerk at 
publiccomment@nationalcityca.gov. 
 
If you challenge the matter in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues 
you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in 
written correspondence delivered to the City Council at, or prior to, the public 
hearing.  If you have special needs requiring assistance at the meeting, please call 
the City Clerk’s Office at (619) 336-4228 at least 24 hours prior to the meeting so 
that accommodations can be arranged.  

 
Shelley Chapel, Deputy City Clerk, City of National City 
Published in the Star News, Friday, March 4, 2022 

 

http://www.nationalcityca.gov/

